
This is the place for all current news from Bridlemile school. Please make sure to read your Friday
Flyer every week!

4/16: PTA General Meeting, 6-8 pm, Google Meet: meet.google.com/pgz-shde-hef
4/18: Ready, Tech, Go! PTA Event, 6-8 pm, Bridlemile Cafeteria and Library. To learn more:
https://forms.gle/QkShUvj72BSoTgXe8
4/22: PTA Sponsored OBOB Spring Family Info Night, 6 pm, Bridlemile Staff Lounge
4/22: Earth Day!
4/27: PTA Garden work party, Bridlemile garden, 9 am - 12 pm
5/3: Kindergarten Connect school tours at Freaky Friday - Sign up link coming soon!
5/3: Freaky Friday Carnival! Get your tickets here; 5-8 pm

http://meet.google.com/pgz-shde-hef
https://forms.gle/QkShUvj72BSoTgXe8
https://freaky-friday-2024.cheddarup.com/




Dear Bridlemile Families,

What a great turnout for our STEAM night! Our Beagles have been working hard on their projects,
and they were so proud and eager to showcase their classroom learning with you! I love this
opportunity for families to see the various STEAM activities that happen across the grade levels.

Also what I love to see is our community spirit! It makes me smile to watch our Beagles rejoice in
seeing one another as if they hadn’t just been in school together just a few hours earlier!

Thanks for coming to Bridlemile to support our all-school event! Your presence made our STEAM
night an absolute blast!

STEAM night Comments/Suggestions?

Sincerely,
Katherine

https://forms.gle/MCxch5adFWdgceKN8


Check your Beagle Backpacks next Tuesday, 4/16, for Quarter 3 report cards. K-5 will include the
Winter i-Ready math diagnostic assessment report and grades 3-5 will receive Reading and Math
MAP assessment reports.

The Spring i-Ready math window opens in mid-April. We will have those K-5 assessment results to
you in May.

Bridlemile will be implementing Wayfinder SEL curriculum starting next year. This district-supported
curriculum is also being taught at our two feeder middle schools: Robert Gray Middle School and
West Sylvan Middle School. Students will share a common language and practice with a
consistent curriculum.

Want to know more? Visit the Wayfinder website. Also linked here:

An informational brochure,
Sample Lessons (K-2) and (3-5)
A Scope and Sequence Overview and
A Sample Guardian Home Connection Activity

School day visits (based on school assignment) to Robert Gray Middle School campus (at Robert
Gray) and West Sylvan Middle School will happen in May. More information to come for 5th grade
families.

Additionally, PPS made the recent announcement that Robert Gray Middle School is on track to re-
open to Gray students when the new school year begins in August.

https://www.withwayfinder.com/products/middle-school-sel-curriculum
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11A8qblEYi0vlyIoi2pq-wyueH_x4m2aA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1_Mu-Uq279CLxmTupQ6ExmxxR0G5q-NgZ
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1OHzWr14n5OVh6EUoa1Mv00w_CAdD1KxO
https://drive.google.com/file/d/178LvFRdk0wo8zwHzb9m0S0bV8VrUw-DE/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17y7BWgCKpl0A_SPylzFvUfXo0pU__dGR/view?usp=sharing


You are cordially invited to attend the HeART of Portland Showcase at the Portland Art Museum. A
number of Bridlemile students participated in collaborative works of art which will be on display at
the event. The opening reception on April 16th is FREE to the public and admission to the museum
is included from 5-7pm. Hope to see you there!

~ Ms. G



Thursday, April 18, 11 - 12 pm, Portland's Newmark Theatre
Bridlemile families are invited to experience the Jefferson Dancers’ thrilling student performance
this April 18th. The performance will feature new works showcasing diverse dance styles, from
ballet, African, and tap to high-energy hip-hop.

To join us, please fill out this form. Tickets are granted on a first-come, first-served basis. We will
confirm the same day as we know time is short.

To learn more, visit www.jeffersondancers.com.

We hope to see you there!

Is your child asking for their own device?
Do they want more freedom online?

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tTEfMYV4in8y06b-ekikXSYw66NtQ87MExG-kPInVZw/edit
http://www.jeffersondancers.com/


How will you know if they are ready?

Join Bridlemile PTA to learn how to make this important decision during the PTA Connected:
Ready, Tech, Go! event. During this educational event, supported by AT&T, parents and caregivers
will reflect on various aspects of screen readiness together, and become familiar with tools and
resources that help families determine overall screen readiness.

This event will be on Thursday, April 18th, from 6 - 8 PM in the Bridlemile cafeteria. Free dinner will
be available at 6 PM. Free childcare, provided through Champions, will be available from 6:30-8 PM.

Click here to register: https://forms.gle/QkShUvj72BSoTgXe8

VIBE of Portland S.H.I.N.E. for Young Artists Summer Camps (Jun. 24-28, Jul. 1-3, Jul. 8-12, Aug.
12-16)

Click Here for PTA and Foundation Newsletter
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Bridlemile Elementary School Website

All Friday Flyer messages are archived on the Bridlemile elementary school website.

Questions, comments or feedback about this newsletter? Just hit reply or email
us at Bridlemile-Office@pps.net.
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